PLEASE READ INDO RECORD

AGENDA ITEM 2.6

Letter to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

17 May 2005

President Superman

Dear Gary

I wish to express my support for resolution 2005-044.

I first bought property in the Funny River area in 1979 at that time many people were talking of the bridge that would be going in soon. Now that more than 25 years has past maybe soon has finally arrived.

The area of Funny River has many full time residents. Our area has been plagued like many other area's with spruce bark beetle infestation this area is a match waiting to be lit. We need an alternate route out of this area in the unfortunate event of a major fire.

The bridge is long overdue! Having a bridge would greatly increase response time's from state troopers when needed as well as other agency assistance.

I hope that you will support and pass this resolution tonight.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely

BRAD BRADNEY

P.O. Box 1601

Kenai, Alaska 99611